

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT DISTRICT 5

MEMORANDUM

TO: Michael Staley, Director, Department of Transportation (DDOT)

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

THRU: Budget Finance & Audit Standing Committee

DATE: May 13, 2024

RE: Detroit Department of Transportation (DDOT) American Rescue Plan Act

(ARPA) Expenditure Update

Please provide information on the status of the appropriated \$51 million in ARPA - American Rescue Plan Act - funds for the Detroit Department of Transportation.

Please be sure to include expenses related to air filters on coaches and the installation of 60 bus shelters.

Include a list of all funds, programs and projects supported.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Paris Blessman at blessmap@detroitmi.gov